North Central Montana Transit is committed to ensuring that no person is
excluded from participating in, or denied the benefit of, or be subjected to
discrimination in the receipt of its services or programs on the basis of race,
color or national origin or any other characteristics protected by law,
including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Further, under
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, no entity shall
discriminate against an individual with a physical or mental disability in
connection with the provision of transportation service.

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) North Central Montana Transit,
following 49 C.F.R part 26, has set a DBE goal of 0% for the years of FFY
2018-FFY 2020.

To obtain more information on the North Central Montana Transit’s
nondiscrimination obligations, BE, file a Title VI complaint or request a
reasonable modification in order to attend a meeting or use our services,
contact Tom Lowe Director of Transit of North Central Montana Transit
located at 3152 US-2 Havre Montana 59501 or by phone

406-945-1258 or North Central Montana Transits public phone at
406-265-4762. You may file a written complaint no later than 180 calendar
days after the date of the alleged discrimination.



